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Dear Friends of Sunrise, 
 
Well the 3rd Quarter of 2012 has been another 
exciting one for Sunrise! We hope you enjoy hearing 
our news about the children we support and the other 
projects we facilitate  here in Nepal.  
 

Sunrise Orphanage 
There have been so many highlights so far; we 
celebrated the 7th Anniversary of Sunrise in 
Australia and Nepal, threw a great party for the 
SLC graduates and the children at Sunrise again 
excelled in their exams.  As well, the children 
participated in various extra-curricular activities and 
programs both at Sunrise, their school and in the 
community, and had some very special visits from 
sponsors, donors and volunteers. And we are thrilled 
that 1 more child was re-integrated with their 
family. 
 
The developments at the school in Gurje Village 
progressed further, with 3 new classrooms being 
completed for the junior school.   
 

The Project Agreement between SCAI, the 
International Non-Government Organisation (INGO) in 
Nepal, and the Government of Nepal was renewed for 
another 5 years, and in Australia, we were overjoyed with 
another successful SCAI fundraising event in 
Adelaide, in Perth by our partners Kathmandu Kids and 
by Owen Campbell, finalist in Australiaôs Got Talent. 
 

And last but certainly not least, SCAI is thrilled to 
announce its new partnership with the 

Himalayan Children’s Education Foundation 
(HCEF), who plan to raise AUD$250,000 to 

fund the construction of the new school 

building on Sunrise land at Sunrise Children’s 
Village. This will provide several new classrooms 

and other much needed facilities for the mid 
primary to secondary students.  

7th Anniversary of Sunrise Australia and Nepal, SLC 
student graduation and children’s birthday party 
In July we held a program at Sunrise Orphanage to 
celebrate the 7th birthdays of both SCAI Australia 
and Sunrise Orphanage Nepal, focusing on the 
wonderful relationship we have shared together and all 

the special people who have been a part of this amazing 
journey to date.  
 
The program, included singing, dancing and drama 
performances, and of course a feast of delicious food, 
prepared in the Sunrise kitchen, still the best restaurant 
in Kathmandu! 
 
It was a wonderful celebration, full of shared gratitude, 
appreciation, congratulations and enthusiasm for the 
coming years from everyone involved.  
 

 
Above: Some of the boys enjoying Sunrise’s 7th 
birthday festivities 
 
On the same day we also celebrated the graduation 
and great results of our 4 SLC (Student Leaving 
Certificate) students, whose results we wrote about in our 
March-June Newsletter. Congratulations again! 
 

 
Above: Some of the Sunrise team; (L-R) Tulsi 
Mainali, Sangita Bhandari, Emma Taylor, Krishna 
Ghimire, with graduate students (L-R with Tikas) 
Saugat Mainali, Binita Lama, Pema Lama and 
Lokendra Tamang 
 
The 3rd celebration of the day was the  birthdays of all 
children whose birthdays fell in June and July.   
Thank you to everybody who contributed to it 
being another memorable day in Sunrise history! 
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Above: One of the birthday children, Niruta Lama, 
obviously happy with her birthday gift! 
 
1st term exam results 
As well as all the fun and games, the Sunrise children 
took their studies seriously and again achieved 
great results in the first term of 2069 (Nepal follows the 
Bikram Sambat calendar), which ran from mid April to 
mid August. 18 of the 64 students that study in Upper 
Kindergarten (UKG) to class 10 achieved top 10 
ranking in their class, with 8 in the top 5.  
 
Special congratulations to Manoj Subba, Bipin Thapa, 
Rajkumar Shrestha, Mansingh Aidee, Laxmi 
Shakya and Suruchi Mainali who all ranked 2nd and 
3rd in their class, with 97%, 92%, 90%, 83% and 
82% respectively. Results of the year 11 and 12 students 
will be available later in November. 
 

 
Above: Outstanding students Manoj Subba (front) 
and Laxmi Shakya (left) with some Sunrise sisters 
 
Awards/competitions 
In September the school ran various competitions in 

which many of the Sunrise children participated. Manoj 
Subba was again a little superstar, coming 1st in the 
hand writing competition. Parbati, Dipesh, Nabin, 
Bhasker, Ramesh, Anita and Bipin Tamang also 
participated in the drawing competition with Dipesh 
wining his year level.   
 

Sunrise encouragement awards 
Through our bi-monthly Encouragement Awards, we have 
continued to reward not only the academically successful, 
but those who strive to  excel in the areas of: 
 

¶ Love, respect, care, kindness and service to their 
Sunrise family members;  

¶ Have a positive attitude and dedication to their 
education and personal development; and 

¶ Show responsibility and care of themselves and their 
belongings, including prayer, meditation, personal 
cleanliness and hygiene, etc.  

 

The most recent awards went to: Ganesh Rokaya, 
Aashish Tamang, Laxmi Rana and Palchhen Lama.  
 
 

Re-integrated children to families/community 
As mentioned in our last newsletter, 7 children from 
Sunrise Orphanage were re-integrated back to 
their families or in the case of school graduates, 
were settled back into the community in the 
second quarter of this year. 
 

We are delighted to say the children are adjusting well 
and whilst all missing their Sunrise family a lot, are happy 
with their new homes.  
 

In mid October , 14 year old Subash Dhitan was re-
integrated to his family in North West Nepal. 
Subashôs family were unable to care for him during the 
conflict period back in 2004, so he was first sent to 
another childrenôs home in Kathmandu, then transferred 
to Sunrise in April 2006. As always, it is an occasion of 
mixed emotion; we were all very sad to see him go, but 
are delighted to see how much he has progressed over 
his years at Sunrise and that he is back with his natural 
family. Whilst missing Sunrise a lot, Subash is settling in 
well, and will be starting his new school there shortly.  
 

As with most of our re -integrated children, Subash will 
be placed under one of our Education Scholarship 
Programs, where we will provide educational 
support until he completes school should his family 
still require our support.   
 

 
Above: Subash Dhitan, re-integrated to his family 
in October 
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Re-integration planning 
Some of the Sunrise children were sent to Sunrise during 
the conflict period in Nepal 4  to 7 years ago from other 
poorly run orphanages or directly from their homes 
through government authorities. Our aim has been to 
re-connect as many of these children as possible 
with family members over recent years, encouraging 
them to spend time with them in school hol idays and re-
build relationships, as some had not seen their families 
for up to 10 years . So far we have re-integrated 
30% of children in our care and nearly all children 
have been re-connected with some family 
members. 
 
With counselling and support from Sunrise, we believe 
that we will be able to successfully re-integrate more 
children at the end of this school year (April 2013).  
 
Ongoing training and development programs  
Dance/singing/music 
The children have continued their weekly singing, dance 
and music lessons and never cease to amaze us how 
quickly they learn! 
 
Thanka painting 
After several months of hard work, 15 children and 2 
carers completed this yearôs thanka paintings, some of 
which were sold at the events in Australia in September. 
75% of the proceeds go into the children’s personal 
bank accounts, with the remaining 25% going to cover 
the cost of the art teacher and materials.  If anyone is 
interested in purchasing one of these beautiful 
paintings, please contact emma@scai.org.au for details. 
 

 
Above: One of the traditional Thanka paintings by 
the Sunrise children for sale 
 
Computing 

The children continue to use the 4 computers at Sunrise 
to develop their skills in various programs, now using 
them for some school projects. We are in need of more 
computers as more and more children are starting to 
study computing at school so if anyone is keen to support 
this, please let us know! 
 
Sunrise medical/rehabilitation therapy program 
The 7 disabled and otherwise physically impaired children 
at Sunrise continued to receive regular rehabilitation 
therapy, which continues to provide the children with 
not  just physical benefit, but continues to give them 
greater confidence and enthusiasm through their 
improved mobility and support.   
 

Sunrise staff training and development 
Since 2008, the rehabilitation therapy program at Sunrise 
has been run by physiotherapist, Surendra 
Bajaracharya. Surendra has recently moved on to 
undertake further studies  so we would like to sincerely 
thank Surendra for his incredible dedication and 
commitment to Sunrise over these past 4 years. 
We have all benefited enormously from his involvement 
with Sunrise, which included regular rehabilitation 
therapy, as well as UNCRC (UN Convention on the Rights 
of the Child) training and various other activities with the 
children and staff. We wish you all the best 
Surendra! 
 
We are thrilled to announce that this role has been 
handed over to one of our very own live-in carers, 
Angur Bhandari, who has been caring for the children 
for over 6 years. For the month of July, Angur attended a  
month-long intensive Community Based 
Rehabilitation (CBR) training program in 
Bhaktapur, and passed with flying colours, 
achieving a total of 90%!  
 

 
Above: Long term live-in carer at Sunrise, Angur 
Bhandari, who has taken over the rehabilitation 
therapy at Sunrise 
 
 

mailto:emma@scai.org.au
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As mentioned in the last newsletter, one of our long term 
live-in carers, Krishna Ghimire, was 1 of 20 young men 
to be selected out of 100 applicants to participate in a 
2.5 month electrical training course conducted by 
the Nepal Government. We are delighted to announce 
Krishna passed his final exam and is now putting 
his skills to good use. Well done Krishna! 
 

Extra-curricular activities 
The children have continued to participate in various 
extra-curricular activities at school, at home and in the 
community. 
 

School activities… 
Nepali literature day 
On the occasion of the 199th birthday of the famous 
Nepali poet, Bhanubhakta Archarya, Sarswati School 
organised various programs, themed around literature 
and learning. Some of the Sunrise children 
enthusiastically participated including Suruchi Mainali and 
Durga Shakya in debating, Dipesh Lama in an essay 
and drawing competition in which he came 1st and 
Bipin Thapa was selected to take part in the quiz 

competition. 
 

International children’s day  

A wonderful cultural program was organised by the 
school in which the following children from Sunrise 
performed song and dance: Bipin Thapa, Bishal Thapa, 
Laxmi Shakya, Sanjeev Bhatta, Milan Tamang, Niruta 
Lama, Bipin Tamang, Laxmi Rana, Sunita Tamang, 
Suvash Tamang and Bharat Pariyar. 
 
Excursions 
Class 8 enjoyed a school trip to the historical town of 
Bhaktapur and Class 10 to Dhanchi VDC.  
 
Sunrise activities... 
Teej Festival  
The teenage girls, female carers and some extended 
Sunrise family members from Australia, celebrated ‘Teej’ 
Festival again this year, fasting for a day and spending 
time at the famous Pashupatinath Temple with thousands 
of other women dressed predominantly in red sariôs, 
dancing and celebrating. Traditionally, the festival is for 
women to pray for the long life of their husbands and to 
purify themselves for their future, b ut itôs also a good 
excuse for thousands of women to get out of the house 
for a day to spend time dancing and enjoying time with 
their female friends.  
 

 
Above: Some of the Sunrise girls and carers 
enjoying Teej Festival celebrations at the famous 
Pashupatinath Temple 
 
Parties and celebrations 
In addition to the big birthday party in July , which was 
celebrated in combination with Sunriseôs 7th birthday and 
the SLC students graduation, we enjoyed the second bi -
monthly birthday for the quarter in late September.  
With cake, singing, dancing, gifts, games and party 
food, it was yet another fantastic day for both the 
children and the adults!  
 

 
Above: Two of the Sunrise girls Laxmi and Binita 
enjoying the big Sunrise birthday party  
 
Local outings  
The staff continued to take the child ren on regular 
outings to burn off their energy in the beautiful 
surroundings near Sunrise, including the Gokarna Forest 
and the local ground to play football.  
 
Special visits by children’s sponsors, donors and 
volunteers 
 
Volunteers  
We were delighted to have Gerhard and Monika 
Grach join us for 4 weeks from NSW from early 
August. They were absolutely wonderful helping hands 
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for the children and the staff . Among many other things , 
they helped the children with their homework, p layed 
games, organised various activities and helped the carers 
in the kitchen. Monika and Gerry also very kindly 
cleaned the walls and painted the ground floor of 
one of our houses with the help of the children and our 
staff. It has made a significant difference!  Thank you 
very much Gerry and Monika for all your help! 
 

 
Above: Volunteers Monika and Gerry working hard 
painting with the Sunrise children 
 
Sponsors 
Amanda and Paul Nield, along with their 3 children 
Abby, Mackenzie and Fletcher spent just over 2 
weeks visiting their sponsor children, Dipesh and 
Dinesh Lama, whilst staying with  sister, Emma Taylor. 
After many years of corresponding with the children and 
being closely involved with the whole Sunrise family, it 
was great for them to finally spend quality time together. 
The Nield family were also moved by their  very warm 
welcome to the slums community in Kalimati , where they 
exchanged various beautiful Christian songs and dances 
with each other.  
Thank you for your time and all the songs and 
games you shared with us all while you were here! 
 

 
Above: Sponsor family, Paul, Mandy, Abby, 
Mackenzie and Fletcher Nield with their Sunrise 
children, Dinesh and Dipesh Lama 

We were also thrilled to have Di Hill and Olivia 
Hantken from Australia join us for a week . Di and her 
family, who sponsor Anita Lama and Niruta Lama, 
were thrilled to meet the girls and the girls enjoyed 
joining us all for the Teej Festival at Pashupatinath 
Temple, with Di and Olivia made up in their elegant red 
attire for the occasion, they set the standard for fashion 
for not only us, but also for the thousands of other 
women at the festival! Di won her trip to Nepal in the 
auction at the Sydney event in 2011. Thank you Di 
and Olivia! 
 

 
Above: Sponsors Di Hill and daughter Olivia 
enjoying Teej Festival with sponsor child Anita 
Lama (left) and Laxmi Shakya  
 
We were also blessed at Sunrise with a visit from Georgii 
Speakman, Emmaôs younger sister. Georgii was also at 
Sunrise to celebrate Teej Festival and the childrenôs 
birthdays, and both she and the children were ver y 
excited to finally meet each other after hearing about 
each other and seeing pictures for many years. As well as 
lots of cuddles and laughs, the children were very 
impressed by Georgiiôs singing and dancing and they 
enthusiastically taught each other some of their groovy 
moves! Thank you Georgii! 
 

 
Above: Georgii Speakman with some of the 
Sunrise children 
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Farewell to Sunrise sponsor John Gardner, UK 
On 31st August we regretfully had to farewell one of our 
avid supporters and long term child sponsors John 
Gardner, as he sadly passed away after a short battle 
with cancer. John sponsored Sanjeev Bhatta at Sunrise 
Orphanage for the last 4 years. His loving family knew 
how important Sunrise and Nepal were to him and 
offered to take over Sanjeevôs sponsorship, but bless 
John, not to their surprise, he pre-empted this by 
ensuring he made a lump sum payment to sponsor 
Sanjeev right through until he turns 18.  
Thank you John for your fun, humour, love and 
support on your visits to Sunrise and in your 
relationship with us. You are fondly in our hearts 
and memories. 

 

 
Above: John Gardner on one of his visits to Sunrise 
Orphanage  
 
Community Education Scholarship 
Programs 
 

Benefiting over 400 needy children! 
 

1) Kalimati Slums in Kathmandu 
2) Kathmandu Valley 
3) Jhapa District (South Eastern Nepal) 
4) Sindhupalchowk District  
5) Mustang District 
 
We strongly believe that being with one's biological family 
is the most important factor in a childôs well being and 
healthy development. The Education Scholarship 
Programs were established to help reduce the incidence 
of children being sold to traffickers, used for labour or 
simply being sent by their families to orphanages or other 

types of institutions in the hope of a better life and 
education. 
 
As with all of our scholarship programs, the children are 
sponsored for all of their educational needs, including 
fees, books, uniforms, shoes, bags and stationery. 
 

The monitoring staff conduct regular home and school 
visits to check on the children and familyôs progress and 
run counselling sessions with the teachers, parents and 
children. This has resulted in the parents, as well as the 
children, having a more positive attitude and being more 
motivated about their future.  
 
i. Kalimati Slums Scholarship Program 
This is the 5th year this program has been running in 
the Kalimati slums and includes: 
 

¶ Sponsorship of 104 children to attend a good 

quality, local government school;  
 

¶ Before and after school tuition in the slums for 
the class 4-9 students to give them support in doing 
their homework, as they r eceive little support if any 
from their parents/guardians who are generally 
illiterate; and 

 

¶ Classes during the day in the slums teaching facility 
for around 50 pre-school children. By having this 
facility located in the slums, it has encouraged some 
of the parents from the lowest castes, who may 
often prefer to have their children out working, to 
have their children attend on a regular basis. 

 
1st term exam results  
Of the 94 children , we have results thus far for 71. Of 
these, 56 passed all subjects with 14 students coming 
in the top 10. A further 15 fail ed only 1 or 2 subjects. 
Overall, these are great results given that some classes 
have up to 64 students  and shows how well the students 
are doing relative to other students ! 

 
This project is kindly sponsored by ‘Kathmandu 
Kids’ in Perth (www.kathmandukids.com.au). 

 

 
Above: One of the nursery students in the pre-
school taking her turn at her ABCD 
 

http://www.kathmandukids.com.au/
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Above: Mahimer Pariyar, one of the grade 3 
students supported by the Kathmandu Kids 
Education Scholarship Program  
 
ii. Kathmandu Valley Scholarship Program 
This is the 4th year this program has been running and 
is now providing education scholarships to 71 needy 
children, predominantly from around the Kathmandu 
Valley. 
 

1st term exam results 
Of the 65 children for whom we have results so far, 51 
passed (almost 80%) with 11 of these attaining 1 st 
Division, which was again a very good result given their 
difficult family situations .   
 

Of the 84 we supported last year, 8 have returned to 
their villages to study and are being supported by their 
families and 5 have graduated with their SLC. All 5 
graduates are now attending college (year 11), with 3 
being supported by their families, 1 receiving a 
scholarship and 1 being supported by the Sunrise College 
Education Scholarship Program. 

 
This project is kindly sponsored by Paul Hameister 
from Melbourne.  
 

 

Above: Usha Magar, one of the girls supported 
through the Kathmandu Valley Education 
Scholarship Program.  
 
iii. Jhapa District - All About Eve’s Education 

Scholarship for Girls 
Through this project, which is now in its 3rd year, we 
now sponsor 86 children from the surrounding areas of 
Rajgadh Village in Jhapa District in South-Eastern Nepal. 
The standard of living of these familie s is extremely low, 
with the majority of families living in simple mud -dung 
houses. The parent/s rely on minimal daily wages earned 
on an ad-hoc basis through construction work and basic 
farming. 
 

1st term exam results are not available yet. However, 
following a recent monitoring visit we found the children 
are progressing well. 
 

This project is kindly sponsored by All About Eve from 
Sydney. 
 

 

Above: Sunrise staff Sita Siwakoti conducting a 
counselling session for teachers, parents and 
students of the Education Scholarship Program 
 
iv. Sindhupalchowk District 
This is the second year this program has been 
running, and now supports 43 children with 
education scholarships. Sindhupalchowk is one of the 
districts in Nepal with the highest incidences of child 
trafficking. Through this program we aim to not only 
educate the children but also the parents and local 
communities to help reduce the incidence of such 
trafficking. 
 
1st term exam results are not available yet. However, 
following a recent monitoring visit we fo und the children 
are progressing well. 
 
This program is kindly sponsored by Paul Cody and 
family from the UK. 
 



Sunrise Children’s Association Inc. 
ñBringing a brighter future to the needy children of Nepalò 

 

                                                              8                                             www.scai.org.au 

 
Above: Some of the children we sponsor in 
Sindhupalchowk District 
 
v. Mustang District 
This is the 2nd year of this Education Scholarship 
Program, now supporting 56 of the neediest children 
in 7 schools throughout this district.  
 
1st term exam results are not available yet. However, 
following a recent monitoring visit we found the children 

are progressing well. 
 

  
Above: Some of the students we support in 
Mustang District 
 
If you are  interested in supporting one of our education 
scholarship programs, please contact 
emma@scai.org.au. A small amount of money goes a 
long way in rural Nepal ï sponsor 10 children for less 
than $1000 per year. 
 

Community Training and Development 
Centres 
 

Benefiting over 630 students! 
 

1) Jorpati area in Kathmandu 
2) Kalimati Slums in Kathmandu 

 

i. Jorpati area 
This project was established in October 2008 to assist 
people from within the local  community who lack skills, 
employment and income opportunities. Since its 
establishment, over 630 students have joined the 
centre to learn predominantly sewing, computing and 
English.   
 

This project is kindly sponsored by The Count 
Foundation in NSW. 
 
ii. Kalimati Slums 
This training centre within the Kalimati slums was 
established in April 2010 and now focuses its training on 
sewing. The motivation behind this was that rather than 
simply providing Education Scholarships for over 100 
children from the slums, we wanted to encourage the 
parents to develop their skills too so they can become 
more employable, earn a more regular salary and start to 
improve the overall standard of living of their family. 
Over 60 new students have taken sewing training 
so far this year.  
 
This project is generously supported by óKathmandu 
Kids’ in WA who also sponsor over 150 children in 

the Kalimati Education Scholarship Program 
above. 

 
Above: Graduation and certificate 

presentation of sewing students in Kalimati 
Slums Training Centre 

 
Sunrise Children’s Village  
Sunrise Children’s Village, our new project in Gurje 
Nuwakot District is progressing well. The project 
consists of 3 main facilities; 

1) A permanent home for the children of Sunrise 
Orphanage, made up of self contained flats. At this 
stage we are still planning to relocate from our 
current rental home in Kathmandu to Gurje in 
the second quarter of 2013. 
 

mailto:emma@scai.org.au
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2) A School for the children in our care and for the 
children of local families. This is a partnership 
between Sunrise, the local community and the 
existing local government school called Kalika Devi. 
The junior school will be housed on the existing 
government school land, with the middle and senior 
school moving to the new buildings on the new 
Sunrise land.  

 
As part of the developments one of the dilapidated 
classroom blocks, shown in our previous two 
newsletters, was demolished and re-built much to 
the delight of the staff and students!  
 

 
Above: Almost finished new classroom block at 
Sunrise/Kalika School (now completed) 
  
The new classroom block was very generously 
sponsored by DCXP Mountain Journeys Pty 
Ltd, Adelaide.  
 
At this stage we are still planning to transfer the 
Sunrise children to the new school in the second 

quarter of 2013 , in line with the new school year in 
Nepal.   
 

3) A Training and Development Centre for the 
children in our care and members of the local 
community 

 
See www.scai.org.au for a downloadable PDF 
information booklet providing more details. 
 

We still need funding for phase 2 of the project, so 
if you wish to be a part of this inspiring project or one of 
our other projects, please contact emma@scai.org.au. 
Donations over $2 are tax deductible! 

 

SCAI Australia 
The 4th “Dining at Sunset, Building Hope at 
Sunrise” Annual Gala Dinner was held in Adelaide on 
September 1st at Walford Anglican School for Girls to raise 
funds for the new Sunrise Childrenôs Village being 
constructed in Nepal. 

It was another great night of entertainment , wit h 
delicious food from Beyond India, premium wines kindly 
donated by our various suppliers (as detailed on our 
website!), more great tunes from  DJ Wipod, another 
tempting Nepali market offering authentic Nepalese items 
for sale, a wine wall and live and silent auctions featuring 
a range of great items!  
 

We also had a special guest, Mountaineer Paul Hameister 
with breathtaking footage from his Award Winning 
Documentary, 'Everest the Promise', and a Q&A session 
with our wonderful MC and new Ambassador to Sunrise, 
Briony Hume. 
 

The event was another great success financially 
too, raising over $50,000, which is enough for one 
more flat for the Sunrise children at our new home in 
Gurje, Nuwakot. 
 

Thank you again sincerely to everyone that 
contributed to making the night a great success! 
 

Fundraising Challenges for Sunrise! 
Another highly successful cocktail party from 
Kathmandu Kids, Perth, WA 

(www.kathmandukids.com.au) 
Kathmandu Kids held their 4th successful fundraising 
event for Sunrise in September. For the past 2 years, the 
group has raised money through trivia nights  and 
sensational cocktail parties. Last year Emma had the 
pleasure of attending the event  while this year our 
Sunrise Ambassador, Briony Hume, made the trip over to 
Perth and vouched what another great night it was.  
 
At this year’s event over $25,000 was raised for the 
Education and Training programs that Sunrise facilitates 
in the Kalimati slums, taking their total support to 
date to over $110,000!!! 

 
Thank you so much Kathmandu Kids Team and 
your very generous donors and supporters. Your 
ongoing dedication and support are overwhelming! 
 

Owen Campbell – Finalist in 2012’s 

Australia’s Got Talent 

(www.owencampbell.com.au) 
Blues guitarist, singer and composer Owen 
Campbell only just missed out on a place in the finals of 
this yearôs Australiaôs Got Talent. From his 1,271 album 
sales over the duration of the show, however, he very 
kindly donated $5 from each sale to Sunrise, 

totalling an amazing $6,355!  
 

His album ñSunshine Roadò peaked at no.1 on the iTunes 
charts, no.9 on the ARIA Charts, was in the top 10 iT unes 
blues charts for nearly 6 months in Australia and has 
received many rave reviews. We thank you sincerely 

http://www.scai.org.au/
mailto:emma@scai.org.au
http://www.kathmandukids.com.au/
http://www.owencampbell.com.au/
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Owen for your generosity and hope your career 
goes from strength to strength! 
 

 
Above: Donor and Australia’s Got Talent Finalist 
Owen Campbell 
 
 

Himalayan Children’s Education Foundation (HCEF, 
www.hcef.org.au) 

HCEF plan to raise AUD$250,000 to fund the 
construction of the new school building on 

Sunrise land at Sunrise Children’s Village, 
which will provide several new classrooms and 

other much needed facilities for the mid primary to 

secondary students.  
 
HCEF, founded by Duncan Chessell, Greg Perks and John 
Chadwick in Adelaide in 2011, will be launching their very 
exciting Corporate Leadership Program in early 2013 to 
raise the funds. Email info@hcef.org.au for more details 
and read more about HCEF and their plans at 
www.hcef.org.au. 
 
We greatly appreciate the huge challenge HCEF is taking 
on for us, so your financial support for the school is 
greatly appreciated. If anyone is interested in 
supporting Sunrise and HCEF in the building of the 
school, please contact emma@scai.org.au. 
 

A final thank you to all of our supporters, not only 
those that support our events and take on their 
own fundraising challenges for us, but also to all of 
our monthly donors. Your ongoing support is what 
keeps us going! Thank you all! 

 
Love, peace and joy! 

The Sunrise Team 

http://www.hcef.org.au/
mailto:info@hcef.org.au
http://www.hcef.org.au/
mailto:emma@scai.org.au

